
               
SIKKIM PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

   GANGTOK 
 
 

No: 969/SPSC/2015                                  Dated: 16/01/2015. 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

It is hereby notified for the general information of the candidates 

appearing for the viva-voce for the post of Labour Inspector (Direct recruitment) 

that the date of viva-voce which was earlier fixed on 19.01.2015 is now 

rescheduled to 23.01.2015 in view of circular no.01/CMO/2015, dated: 

08.01.2015. 

Candidates are requested to take note of the change and attend the 

viva-voce test on the rescheduled date. 

Inconvenience is highly regretted. 

 

 

    ( O.P.Sapkota ) 

              CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATION 
                 SIKKIM PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
  
 
 


